
 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   1
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/28/2024  Thru: 01/04/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/10/2025

For Date: 12/28/2024  -  Saturday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-15712        0116 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/28/2024 0128
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:18:23                 Arvd-01:21:53  Clrd-01:26:31
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:20:38                                Clrd-01:26:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspcious vehicle in the parking lot.   
Caller states it has been parked for about 15 minutes and a   
male party keeps getting in and out of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Three vehicles in the process of leaving property when   
officer arrived. No other parties in or around vehicles at   
this time.

24-15716        0228 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:29:13                 Arvd-02:29:34  Clrd-02:46:20
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:32:38                 Arvd-02:38:14  Clrd-02:46:19
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / showroom entry motion.

         Narrative:      
222 reporting an open door. 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back and stated the key holder provided   
a proper passcode. Call placed to key holder was   
unsuccessful, voicemail left.   

         Narrative:      
Building cleared, front door has been secured.

24-15717        0441 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from State requesting EMS for a 2 car MVA.   
Female party having difficulty breathing. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Second caller reporting PI. MSP and WBFD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Third caller reporting they struck debris in the Northbound   
lane and their vehicle is now leaking gasoline. MSP on   
scene, FD notified.

24-15720        1004 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1402] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:08:00  Enrt-10:08:03  Arvd-10:10:44  Clrd-10:29:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer call from EBFD reporting a potential medical   
emergency.  Call came from a home health aid with Brockton   
Health.  CP was unaware which town they were in.
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         Narrative:      
Officer made contact with health aid. WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

24-15722        1154 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:56:35                 Arvd-11:56:36  Clrd-11:56:37
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form.

24-15723        1210 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:15:35  Enrt-12:15:39  Arvd-12:16:44  Clrd-12:19:12
         Narrative:      

Caller requests assistance unlocking her motor vehicle.

24-15724        1407 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:09:10                 Arvd-14:09:12  Clrd-14:21:19
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting an unknown medical emergency. FD and   
cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-15725        1428 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:30:17                 Arvd-14:30:20  Clrd-14:50:58
         Narrative:      

WBFD reporting a minor two car MVA.

         Narrative:      
Officer requesting NIL, May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.

24-15726        1443 SHOPLIFTING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:51:24                 Arvd-14:51:26  Clrd-15:36:01
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a shoplifting at attached address.

         Narrative:      
Manager trespassed involved party from the business in the   
presence of an Officer.

24-15727        1445 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:46:23                 Arvd-14:46:24  Clrd-15:37:30
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting her vehicle wont start.  Officer out   
to assist.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles been started at this time. Party sent on their way.

24-15728        1515 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    HILLSIDE AVE
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup, location mapped within 15 meters.  No answer   
on call back.

         Narrative:      
No emergencies present.

24-15729        1625 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting incident report. Report issued.   

24-15730        1646 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [BRI] BROAD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:49:20  Enrt-16:49:25  Arvd-17:06:57  Clrd-17:13:02
         Narrative:      

228 out to return lost property belonging to Roche Bros   
Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Property returned to store manager.

24-15731        1802 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:02:49  Clrd-18:07:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-15732        1803 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:05:28                 Arvd-18:05:32  Clrd-18:06:05
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to sign LTC paperwork.   

24-15733        1822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:23:01  Clrd-18:26:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-15735        1909 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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Party in lobby to fill out records request for video of   
prior incident.   

24-15736        1912 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:12:18  Clrd-19:20:45
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15737        1916 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick-up LTC.   
LTC issued.

24-15738        1923 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick-up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

24-15739        1933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:33:09  Clrd-19:33:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-15740        2017 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:17:00  Clrd-20:19:53
         Narrative:      

228 out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party checking tire pressure, checks out ok and will be on   
their way.   

24-15741        2126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:26:00  Clrd-21:28:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for no inspection.

24-15742        2136 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:36:00  Clrd-21:38:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to stop/yield.

24-15743        2157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:57:00  Clrd-22:55:54
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:13:31                 Arvd-22:13:33  Clrd-22:55:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
228 back at station with male party.

         Narrative:      
Both warrants located in CJIS.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted. Bail set at $300.

         Narrative:      
$300 bail in hand. Clerk notified.

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-452-AR
            Arrest:    BLAKELY, JAYLEN        
           Address:    167 S LEYDEN ST Apt. #3   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (DKT 2215CR001670)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION(DKT 2231CR001485)

24-15745        2309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:09:35  Clrd-23:11:17
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes.   

24-15746        2311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:11:00  Clrd-23:26:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   6
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/28/2024  Thru: 01/04/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/10/2025

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for suspended license. Licensed passenger   
will take control of vehicle. Report to follow.   

24-15747        2329 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 12/29/2024 0030
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:30:01                 Arvd-23:30:17  Clrd-12/29/2024 @ 00:25:07
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:30:15                 Arvd-23:30:16  Clrd-12/29/2024 @ 00:25:05
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report to   
follow.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-454-AR
            Arrest:    LOJA LOJA, MAICO V       
           Address:    37 GLENWOOD ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    23
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       INSPECTION/STICKER, NO
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION(DOCKET #2448CR000430)

24-15748        2336 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/28/2024 2347
  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:37:01                 Arvd-23:37:03  Clrd-23:43:13
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:37:08                 Arvd-23:37:09  Clrd-23:37:12
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:37:17                 Arvd-23:37:19  Clrd-23:43:19
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:43:19                 Arvd-23:43:21  Clrd-23:44:45
         Narrative:      

Dirt bikes heard in the distance. Area checked by 225 & 229,   
unable to locate.   

For Date: 12/29/2024  -  Sunday   

24-15751        0106 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [BRO] GLENWOOD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:10:10                 Arvd-01:10:11  Clrd-01:20:47
         Narrative:      

226 providing shuttle to above address for attached party.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off. Cruiser clear.   
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24-15752        0114 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROUTE 106
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states he is about to run out of gas and   
belives people are following him. Call transferred to Easton   
PSAP.

24-15757        0153 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:53:00  Clrd-04:06:24
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:54:52                 Arvd-01:54:56  Clrd-03:07:12
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:56:16                 Arvd-01:56:17  Clrd-03:33:47
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
222 states 1 party 10-3 and requesting BCI.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 requesting NIL to have vehicle towed to the station. A1   
Towing notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 en route back to the station with one male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
222 states A1 has that vehicle and is bringing it to the   
station.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time. Prisoner negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner postive WMS x6. On call clerk notified and stated   
prisoner is a do not release.

         Narrative:      
Safe Keep contacted and stated they cannot accomodate   
prisoner at this time due to special considerations required   
for this particular party. Stated to call back around 0900-
1000 to see if situation changes.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicle and plates located in CJIS. WMS located in CJIS   
as well.   

         Narrative:      
A1 taking possession of vehicle.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station to help identify possessions out of stolen   
vehicle.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-455-AR
            Arrest:    ANDRADE, ELVIS PATRICIO       
           Address:    116 MYRTLE ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    32
           Charges:    MOTOR VEH, RECEIVE STOLEN
                       RECEIVE STOLEN PROPERTY -$1200
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
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                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION TO CONCEAL ID
                       IDENTIFY SELF, REFUSE
                       BURGLARIOUS INSTRUMENT, POSSESS
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (DOCKET #2358CR000976-D)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant(DOCKET #2415CR001446)
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant(DOCKET #2415CR001819)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION(DOCKET #2357CR001654)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION(DOCKET #2455CR001225)

24-15759        0537 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

24-15760        0706 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/29/2024 0719
  Location/Address:    [WEG 861] CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:08:32                 Arvd-07:10:23  Clrd-07:18:24
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states smoke alarms activating. WBFD notified.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD found faulty smoke detector. FD and PD clear.

24-15761        0858 ALARM, SCHOOL Property Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 12/29/2024 0905
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:00:25                 Arvd-09:05:14  Clrd-09:05:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / door 1.

         Narrative:      
Youth basketball in session.

24-15762        0919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 505] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:19:35  Clrd-09:26:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to inspect vehicle.

24-15763        0939 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Tow release form given.

24-15764        1112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:12:18  Clrd-11:19:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Vehicle showing attached to a red BMW. Vehicle   
stopped is a black BMW.
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         Narrative:      
VIN numbers verified. Operator advised to contact RMV to fix   
issue.

24-15767        1130 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC issued.

24-15765        1138 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:38:32  Clrd-12:26:47
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, one citation issued for failure to stop at   
stop sign.

24-15766        1225 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC issued.

24-15768        1253 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a wrong way operator on RT 24. Vehicle   
is traveling South in the Northbound lane. Transferred to   
MSP.

24-15769        1356 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC issued.

24-15770        1513 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:14:09                 Arvd-15:14:49  Clrd-15:20:49
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his wife lost consciousness and is   
having diffculty breathing. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Caller states she is now conscious and alert.

         Narrative:      
Transport to South Shore Hospital.

24-15771        1613 Break & Entering Building REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:42:19                 Arvd-16:42:20  Clrd-17:57:54
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         Narrative:      
Business line caller reporting that it appears someone broke   
into his business last night through the back door. Caller   
does not want an officer to check the location at this time.   
Requesting property checks throughout the night.

         Narrative:      
225 checking property.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for photographs. Officer en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.

         Narrative:      
BCI processing scene.

24-15774        1803 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:03:52  Clrd-18:06:33
         Narrative:      

225 attempting to serve LTC suspension.

         Narrative:      
Party not home at this time.   

         Narrative:      
LTC suspension issued in hand at this time.   

24-15775        1812 ROAD HAZARD Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:23:58                 Arvd-18:29:00  Clrd-18:29:01
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:28:57                 Arvd-18:28:59  Clrd-18:32:52
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting someone hit a deer. Involved MV not on   
scene.

         Narrative:      
228 checked surrounding area. Nothing showing.   

24-15778        1821 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:25:00                 Arvd-18:57:51  Clrd-19:04:42
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting FD transporting female.   

24-15779        1916 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:17:44                 Arvd-19:17:45  Clrd-19:19:53
         Narrative:      

Party left phone in station. 226 returned to residence.

24-15780        1941 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:47:20                 Arvd-19:47:21  Clrd-19:52:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:52:33                 Arvd-19:54:36  Clrd-20:01:25
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         Narrative:      
E911 call from Easton reporting erratic operator to be all   
over the road heading into West Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
222 checked surrounding area. Nothing showing.   

For Date: 12/30/2024  -  Monday   

24-15788        0205 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:05:30  Clrd-02:06:53
         Narrative:      

Checking on a vehicle running in the lot, not in a parking   
space.

         Narrative:      
Party was in the store, checks out okay.

24-15796        0820 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC.

24-15797        0835 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [BRO] MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-08:36:50                 Arvd-08:37:33  Clrd-09:32:24
         Narrative:      

D2 transporting male party to above location.

24-15798        0839 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:40:41                 Arvd-08:41:10  Clrd-09:11:45
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:41:16                 Arvd-08:41:18  Clrd-09:11:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting of a MVA at the above location.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's and A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
One party being transported to hospital.

         Narrative:      
DPW contacted due to damage from MVA.

         Narrative:      
One party transported to Good Sam.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting male party back to the station while he   
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waits for a ride.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15799        0916 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release form. Receipt   
given.

24-15800        0944 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-15801        0949 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    JASON WAY
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:51:13                                Clrd-09:54:11
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:54:09                 Arvd-09:54:12  Clrd-10:01:15
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of female party complaining of chest   
pains.

         Narrative:      
FD contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.

24-15802        1001 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting public log from a MVA that had   
occured earlier this month.

24-15803        1016 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:20:45                 Arvd-10:22:52  Clrd-10:24:08
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:22:18                 Arvd-10:23:23  Clrd-10:23:25
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Hold up alarm service desk.

         Narrative:      
223 and 224 arrived at above location.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-15805        1127 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:32:22                 Arvd-11:32:27  Clrd-11:46:16
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her husband is having difficulty   
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breathing. Male party has a history of COPD. FD notified and   
en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.

24-15806        1134 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/30/2024 1306
  Location/Address:    FARM RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:34:57  Enrt-11:35:22  Arvd-11:41:56  Clrd-13:06:25
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:58:10                 Arvd-12:05:01  Clrd-12:54:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:02:27                 Arvd-12:06:41  Clrd-12:54:01
         Narrative:      

Female party caller to report suspicious activity on her   
ring camera. CP has seen a male party going up to her garage   
door as well as neighbors garage doors as well.

         Narrative:      
Male party is described wearing a blue baseball hate with   
white lettering, dark hoody, jeans, and black sneakers.

         Narrative:      
222 out checking the area.

         Narrative:      
Neighbor calling to report he is out of town and noticed his   
ring camera going off with the same desciption of the male.   
CP stated he was at the basement door which was unlocked. CP   
states cleaning company is their and is letting 222 in to   
check the house.

         Narrative:      
223 is out assisting 222.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the house and all appears in order.

         Narrative:      
All officers out patrolling the area.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with male party that was walking around the area   
of the above location placing business cards at people   
residence. Party matches the description that was given.

         Narrative:      
Attached party identified as a business owner doing work in   
the area was leaving business cards on residence doors.   

24-15807        1139 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up LTC.

24-15809        1217 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-15810        1226 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-15811        1321 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:23:59                                Clrd-13:25:58
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:25:55                 Arvd-13:26:03  Clrd-13:31:45
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting of a big piece of metal in the road way at   
the above location.

         Narrative:      
223 removed metal from road. Contacted DPW for them to pick   
it up.

24-15813        1331 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Receipt given.

24-15815        1411 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up property. Property receipt   
signed.

         Narrative:      
Property reciept scanned in to RO.

24-15816        1428 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 71] WEST ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-14:29:23                 Arvd-14:29:25  Clrd-15:05:44
         Narrative:      

Company reports they believe they are a victim of credit   
card fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-15817        1433 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + N ELM
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-14:33:03  Clrd-14:36:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

24-15818        1510 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1551] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:11:48  Enrt-15:12:25  Arvd-15:13:51  Clrd-15:21:26
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her mother has low blood pressure and   
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is not eating.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party being transported to Good Sam.

24-15819        1522 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from an employee at the above that needs to be   
transported to the hospital.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-15822        1532 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
given.

24-15823        1537 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 12/30/2024 1557
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:40:58                 Arvd-15:41:00  Clrd-15:51:34
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to speak to an officer about   
a hit and run that she was involved in at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
224 speaking with party in the lobby.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-15824        1551 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:53:08                 Arvd-15:54:13  Clrd-16:11:01
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:53:16                 Arvd-15:54:12  Clrd-16:11:00
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Front door.

         Narrative:      
Home owners are at the residence, all appears secure.   

24-15825        1624 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Tow only   
issued.

24-15826        1635 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting female patient is having a seizure.   
Nurses and doctor on scene at this time. FD dispatched.   

24-15828        1650 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1291] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-16:56:13  Enrt-16:57:42  Arvd-17:02:35  Clrd-17:39:40
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting client is making threats due to being   
unhappy with his insurance policy they were providing him.   
Involved party is not currently on scene but did make   
threats to show up.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Business is planning to trespass involved party from   
premises.   

         Narrative:      
223 advised involved party he was trespassed from the   
address at 1808 via business line.   

24-15829        1701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:01:58  Clrd-17:04:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-15830        1809 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:10:06                 Arvd-18:12:25  Clrd-18:29:23
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-18:10:07                 Arvd-18:12:25  Clrd-18:31:29
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA no PI.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power. Report to   
follow.   

24-15831        1923 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 12/30/2024 2021
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-19:29:07  Enrt-19:29:20  Arvd-19:32:54  Clrd-20:05:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle dropped off a beige pitbull and   
drove away. Description of the vehicle was a green pick up   
truck, unknown plate.

         Narrative:      
Officers unable to corral dog.

24-15834        2034 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:34:59  Clrd-20:37:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-15835        2035 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-20:35:00  Clrd-20:39:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Warning for light violation.   

24-15836        2046 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:56:13  Enrt-20:58:58  Arvd-21:01:17  Clrd-21:29:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her juvenile neighbor plays video games   
loudly throughout the night. Caller requesting an officer to   
speak to the parents about the situation.   

         Narrative:      
Civil issue between tenants, advised to contact their   
landlord.   

24-15837        2128 PARKING COMPLAINT Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:34:20                 Arvd-21:38:42  Clrd-21:57:15
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two large trucks parking in the roadway   
that appear to pose a hazard if an emergency vehicle needed   
to pass through.

         Narrative:      
226 made contact with vehicle owner and they will be moving   
their vehicle.   

24-15838        2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:00:10  Clrd-23:03:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

24-15839        2312 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:12:21  Clrd-23:19:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-15840        2340 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:41:08                 Arvd-23:41:10  Clrd-23:43:16
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ main area motion.
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         Narrative:      
Audible alarm going off, building is locked and appears   
secure at this time.   

For Date: 12/31/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-15851        0601 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 12/31/2024 0615
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:03:04                 Arvd-06:09:02  Clrd-06:15:04
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Entry and Exit.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee. Unit clear.

24-15852        0627 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:28:28                 Arvd-06:30:34  Clrd-07:13:18
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:35:32                 Arvd-06:35:33  Clrd-07:13:19
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she was involved in a 2 car MVA.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested.  Mark's and May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles removed.  Report to follow.

24-15853        0718 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:19:26                 Arvd-07:23:02  Clrd-07:42:21
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:42:17                 Arvd-07:42:18  Clrd-07:42:19
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an injured deer in the roadway.

24-15854        0800 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting a lift assist.  FD dispatched.

24-15855        0920 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for copy of accident report.

24-15856        0945 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:45:34  Clrd-09:50:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
Party has proper paperwork.
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24-15857        0947 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up accident report.

24-15858        0948 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for LTC.

24-15859        0953 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for LTC.

24-15860        0955 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:55:37  Clrd-09:57:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15861        1037 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release form, form issued.

24-15862        1105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:05:52  Clrd-11:11:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-15863        1110 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Tuesday January 07, 2025 there will be maintenance to the   
E-911 system at 0930.

24-15864        1141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:42:30                 Arvd-11:42:32  Clrd-12:12:50
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:44:49                 Arvd-11:44:51  Clrd-12:15:07
         Narrative:      

224 out on MV stop.

         Narrative:      
224 requesting NIL, A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
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228 providing ride home for involved party. A-1 has vehicle,   
224, 10-20 report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
228 reports party has been dropped off, 10-20.   

24-15866        1227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:27:30  Clrd-12:30:36
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-15867        1232 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 5] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:33:49                 Arvd-12:34:31  Clrd-13:26:18
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-13:25:46                 Arvd-13:25:47  Clrd-15:25:24
         Narrative:      

CP reporting someone damaged the business' property.    
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested.  Contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
D2 en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15870        1345 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] W CHESTNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:47:32                 Arvd-13:47:33  Clrd-13:47:57
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her oxygen levels are low.    
Transferred to Brockton 911.

24-15872        1505 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 12/31/2024 1533
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + PEARL RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:05:20  Clrd-15:13:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Showing revoked.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15874        1537 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/31/2024 1556
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-15:37:56  Clrd-15:55:06
         Narrative:      

Transporting party to Brockton.   
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         Narrative:      
Party dropped off, ending mileage 41714.2

24-15875        1550 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:50:38  Clrd-15:55:08
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.   

24-15876        1551 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

24-15877        1608 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:16:56                 Arvd-16:16:58  Clrd-16:19:36
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:16:57                 Arvd-16:16:58  Clrd-16:19:36
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states brother is having a stroke in the parking   
lot.   

         Narrative:      
Party is conscious and alert.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

24-15878        1655 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:57:06                 Arvd-17:00:00  Clrd-17:12:21
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:57:07                 Arvd-16:59:59  Clrd-17:12:22
         Narrative:      

FD requesting PD assistance for medical emergency at   
attached address.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-15879        1732 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MAPLE ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:32:00  Clrd-17:34:21
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

24-15881        1753 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:54:38                 Arvd-17:54:39  Clrd-17:57:59
         Narrative:      

Verizon in station for phone line repair.   

24-15882        1808 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:08:03  Clrd-18:13:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-15883        1856 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 42] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-18:56:27  Clrd-19:06:43
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

24-15884        1857 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + WOODLAND RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:57:24  Clrd-19:02:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-15885        1903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PAULS WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:03:16  Clrd-19:05:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15886        1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:04:21  Clrd-19:09:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-15887        1910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:10:34  Clrd-19:14:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15888        1917 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-19:17:28  Clrd-19:20:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

24-15889        1918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-19:18:14  Clrd-19:26:59
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Warning issued.

24-15890        1926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 12/31/2024 1935
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:26:00  Clrd-19:32:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-15891        1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:42:07  Clrd-19:51:46
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-19:45:54  Enrt-19:47:06  Arvd-19:49:18  Clrd-19:51:45
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15892        2003 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:03:31  Clrd-20:04:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation,.

24-15894        2148 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:48:54  Clrd-21:52:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-15895        2213 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:13:25  Clrd-22:18:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15896        2310 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] EASTON
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         Narrative:      
e911 caller requesting EMS, having trouble breathing.   

         Narrative:      
Party in Easton, transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

24-15897        2313 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:13:23  Clrd-23:18:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15898        2326 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:26:35  Clrd-23:31:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-15899        2338 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-23:38:32  Clrd-23:47:33
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

For Date: 01/01/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-6            0145 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting EMS for a 2 car MVA on the highway.  FD   
dispatched.

25-8            0605 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/01/2025 0618
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:07:49                 Arvd-06:11:18  Clrd-06:17:26
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Employee Door.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-9            0716 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/01/2025 0737
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-07:17:47  Clrd-07:37:09
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.
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         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

25-10           1002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:02:34  Clrd-10:12:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-11           1031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:31:55  Clrd-10:34:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-12           1136 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/01/2025 1151
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:37:17  Enrt-11:37:37  Arvd-11:42:41  Clrd-11:51:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reports finding a loose dog in the rear of the   
building at this location.

         Narrative:      
Dog belongings to a local farm.  Owner contacted and en   
route to retrieve animal.

25-13           1158 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:00:00  Enrt-12:00:14  Arvd-12:02:27  Clrd-12:29:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reports there is an injured hawk on the side of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
223 reports the bird is safely off the roadway. Party is   
en-route to pick it up and transport it to a rehabilitation   
facility.

25-14           1322 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:22:41                 Arvd-13:23:44  Clrd-13:35:38
         Narrative:      

Restaurant staff reports an elderly female passed out in   
their premises. WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.
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25-15           1335 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-13:35:52  Clrd-13:38:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

25-16           1344 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-13:44:09  Clrd-13:50:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-20           1635 Break & Entering Daytime Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:37:33                 Arvd-16:44:53  Clrd-16:54:55
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:37:35                                Clrd-16:51:36
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting they just returned home and their   
house had been broken into. Cruisers dispatched.

         Narrative:      
225 states party claims an individual entered through a   
window but 225 states there is a large planter in the way   
and entry would be impossible. Moreover, party claims their   
internet has been hacked and 225 advised them to contact   
their internet provider to obtain a new router. Cruiser   
clear.   

25-21           1741 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:42:10                 Arvd-17:43:52  Clrd-17:49:48
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:44:24                 Arvd-17:44:25  Clrd-17:49:47
         Narrative:      

Walk in party states he observed a older model grey suv   
driving erratic in the above location and possibly drove   
over someones lawn. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers checked the area and could not locate any vehicle   
matching the description provided. Cruisers clear.   

25-22           1941 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:41:37                 Arvd-19:45:51  Clrd-20:00:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:41:38                 Arvd-19:45:51  Clrd-20:00:27
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states mva with airbag deployment. WBFD   
notified. Cruisers dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
225 requesting 2 NIL. Mark's Towing and May's Towing   
notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
225 states the operator of the Honda will be transported to   
Brockton Hospital by WBFD.

         Narrative:      
225 states both vehicles removed from the roadway. Report to   
follow.   

25-24           2001 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:02:12  Enrt-20:02:55  Arvd-20:06:01  Clrd-20:24:26
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:08:45                 Arvd-20:10:24  Clrd-20:24:57
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:24:00                 Arvd-20:24:02  Clrd-20:24:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Dock side office.

         Narrative:      
225 reports an unsecured door. 229 en route.   

         Narrative:      
229 states building is secure and attached key holder is on   
scene at this time.   

25-25           2004 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for tow release.

25-26           2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/01/2025 2033
  Location/Address:    HIGH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-20:28:00  Clrd-20:32:49
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party is food delivery driver who was looking for address.   
Cruiser clear.

25-27           2104 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/01/2025 2113
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:07:16                 Arvd-21:10:06  Clrd-21:13:47
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, general motion. Contact will be attempted with   
maintenance.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-28           2146 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 01/02/2025 0056
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  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:51:01                 Arvd-21:51:03  Clrd-22:44:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:51:07                 Arvd-21:51:09  Clrd-23:32:48
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:51:14                 Arvd-21:57:39  Clrd-23:58:24
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-00:03:16                 Arvd-00:03:18  Clrd-01/02/2025 @ 00:56:47
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater Police had vehicle fail to stop in their   
town. They are out on foot looking for parties at this time.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers out assisting and reporting MVA with pole strike.

         Narrative:      
One party ran from vehicle and is in custody with EBPD.

         Narrative:      
Pole #8 in front attached address was struck with guide wire   
snapped. National grid notified and will call back with ETA.

         Narrative:      
OIC requesting FD dispatched to location for pole   
strike/guide wire. WBFD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
OIC requesting contact with MSP accident reconstruction. MSP   
contacted and will be contacting our OIC at scene.

         Narrative:      
MSP accident reconstruction en route to location.

         Narrative:      
MSP on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
MSP clearing the scene. Waiting for E.B. tow truck.

         Narrative:      
Tow from Paul Woulfe Motors Inc. on scene.

         Narrative:      
All units clear from the scene at this time.

25-29           2158 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 183] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-22:01:51                 Arvd-22:13:37  Clrd-22:13:41
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, tool room motion. All cruisers tied up at this time.   
Easton Police contacted and will be checking property.

         Narrative:      
Easton Police report property check secure at this time.

For Date: 01/02/2025  -  Thursday   

25-34           0637 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/02/2025 0645
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
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                       Disp-06:38:43                 Arvd-06:42:46  Clrd-06:45:11
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location. Single door motion   
reported.   

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

         Narrative:      
Cleaner showed up as officer was clearing call. Walked   
property and spoke with owner/manager about alarm. Property   
checked secure on walk through.

25-35           0652 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:53:22                 Arvd-06:54:19  Clrd-07:09:47
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location with multiple motion   
sensor activation reported.   

         Narrative:      
Cleaner showed up as officer was clearing previous call.   
Walked property with her and spoke with owner/manager on the   
phone. Property checks secure at this time.

25-38           0851 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-08:51:05  Clrd-08:54:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

25-39           0903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:03:33  Clrd-09:11:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-40           0915 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:16:00  Clrd-09:24:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-42           1035 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/02/2025 1052
  Location/Address:    BERT DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:38:49                 Arvd-10:44:38  Clrd-10:52:56
         Narrative:      

CP reporting his keys are locked in his truck.  Cruiser   
dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Entry gained, 10-20.   

25-43           1111 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:12:50  Enrt-11:13:08  Arvd-11:17:17  Clrd-11:22:25
         Narrative:      

CP reporting a disabled MV blocking the entrance.  Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been moved.  10-20.

25-44           1235 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 01/02/2025 1300
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:35:56                 Arvd-12:38:49  Clrd-12:38:52
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Entry-Exit Door

         Narrative:      
Response canceled prior to officer's arrival.

25-47           1255 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/02/2025 1340
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:56:19                 Arvd-12:56:20  Clrd-13:37:50
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:00:56  Clrd-13:39:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a large tree has fallen across the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Forestry Department contacted and en-route.

25-48           1352 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:52:15  Clrd-14:00:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-49           1403 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:05:16  Enrt-14:07:28  Arvd-14:09:25  Clrd-14:15:42
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:05:19  Enrt-14:05:53  Arvd-14:14:01  Clrd-14:15:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a moving truck is removing items from inside   
the attached residence and he finds their actions   
suspicious.

         Narrative:      
226 reports both parties check okay.
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25-50           1420 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:21:02                 Arvd-14:21:07  Clrd-14:31:04
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:21:05                 Arvd-14:21:06  Clrd-14:31:03
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-52           1453 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:53:46                 Arvd-14:53:50  Clrd-15:40:52
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:53:47                 Arvd-14:53:51  Clrd-15:41:48
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:56:59                 Arvd-14:57:02  Clrd-15:40:50
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. Stolen license plate query.

         Narrative:      
Involved party in to station to provide proper paperwork.   
OIC confirmed.

25-53           1514 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:16:02                 Arvd-15:16:04  Clrd-15:25:27
         Narrative:      

At this time, attached party dropping off LTC Renewal   
application. Receipt was provided to individual.

25-54           1605 SHOPLIFTING Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:06:09                 Arvd-16:06:10  Clrd-16:17:27
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:06:16                 Arvd-16:06:17  Clrd-16:17:25
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting unruly shoplifter in the manager's   
office. Unit 224 and 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party has been trespassed from the location by management.   

25-56           1640 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting processed LTC. LTC issued.   

25-57           1810 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:11:20  Enrt-18:11:26  Arvd-18:14:30  Clrd-18:30:46
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-18:11:23  Enrt-18:11:28  Arvd-18:14:43  Clrd-18:30:45
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 2 vehicle MVA. No injuries reported.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles leaving scene on own power. Report to follow.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  32
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/28/2024  Thru: 01/04/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/10/2025

25-58           1845 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] E CTR ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator swerving over lanes.   
Transferred to EBPD via PSAP.

25-60           1919 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party to receive stolen plate.   

25-61           1953 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Bay 8.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch.

25-62           2014 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting copy of MVA report. Report issued.   

25-63           2018 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 782] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:21:40  Enrt-20:21:42  Arvd-20:30:52  Clrd-20:48:57
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:34:20  Enrt-20:34:22  Arvd-20:42:48  Clrd-20:48:58
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ overhead door #1.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder on scene and will secure building.

For Date: 01/03/2025  -  Friday   

25-69           0149 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:50:47                 Arvd-01:54:17  Clrd-01:54:50
         Narrative:      

Officer reporting there is a vehicle in the driveway with   
the rear hatch open.  Attempting to make contact with the   
owner.

         Narrative:      
Owner was contacted and closed the hatch.  10-20.

25-70           0236 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-02:37:07                 Arvd-02:37:08  Clrd-02:39:34
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an ambulance for a patient with low   
oxygen levels.  FD dispatched.

25-71           0630 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 01/03/2025 0722
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:31:00  Clrd-07:03:53
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-72           0702 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/03/2025 0721
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:03:58                 Arvd-07:05:29  Clrd-07:18:57
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an ambulance for an employee with   
severe stomach pain.  FD and cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Brockton Hospital by   
ambulance.

25-73           0718 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 338] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:19:40                 Arvd-07:20:27  Clrd-07:30:14
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:19:46                 Arvd-07:22:19  Clrd-07:30:13
         Narrative:      

CP reporting her downstairs neighbor is making loud noises   
and is concerned for his well-being.  Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Both parties check out ok. Both state other party makes   
noises to purposely annoy one another. Both advised to speak   
to their landlord about the issue.

25-76           1032 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:34:34                 Arvd-10:34:37  Clrd-10:39:53
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a female went unconscious and is now   
alert and talking with employees.

         Narrative:      
Party refused medical transport.

25-77           1049 COMPLAINT, GENERAL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:52:33                 Arvd-10:52:34  Clrd-10:52:34
         Narrative:      

Resident at attached address reporting multiple vehicles   
speeding up the roadway at all hours.

25-78           1123 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:31:13                 Arvd-11:31:15  Clrd-11:31:16
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  34
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/28/2024  Thru: 01/04/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/10/2025

228 reporting an Xfinity work crew near attached area   
without a detail. Crew will finish up and be off the roadway   
shortly.

25-79           1206 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:17:32                 Arvd-12:17:37  Clrd-12:28:37
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:17:34                 Arvd-12:17:36  Clrd-12:28:36
         Narrative:      

MSP Gang unit trying to locate the attached motor vehicle   
which they believe may be in town.

         Narrative:      
MSP personnel spoke with the operator of the motor vehicle   
and report no further action required at this time.

25-80           1229 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:31:38                 Arvd-12:31:42  Clrd-13:36:31
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:31:40                 Arvd-12:31:41  Clrd-13:11:39
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:11:44                 Arvd-13:15:22  Clrd-13:24:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a individual was observed via Ring Camera   
attempting to open her residence front door.

         Narrative:      
Responding cruisers reports residence checks okay and   
individual is no longer in the area.

25-83           1448 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:02:46                 Arvd-15:02:46  Clrd-15:02:47
         Narrative:      

At this time attached party dropped off LTC Renewal   
application.

25-84           1533 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his mother is experiencing severe side pain;   
WBFD notified.

25-85           1537 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRO] PEARL ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:48:37                 Arvd-15:48:38  Clrd-15:48:40
         Narrative:      

JM Pet Resort representative reports someone dropped off a   
dog at their location. Dog is described as a female Puggle   
found on Friendship Drive. Attached wished to have the   
incident logged and she was provided this call number.

25-87           1704 TRAFFIC CONTROL Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:04:35  Clrd-17:50:30
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         Narrative:      
228 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-88           1728 MISSING PERSON REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:28:55                 Arvd-17:29:56  Clrd-18:05:04
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-17:28:59                 Arvd-17:35:45  Clrd-18:05:05
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting to speak to an Officer about   
their son that was last seen on 12/26/24.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Party entered in NCIC as missing at this time.   

25-89           1754 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-90           1759 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:01:06                 Arvd-18:04:12  Clrd-18:08:48
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD reporting a white truck with a blue trailer   
dropping trash off the back.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and could not locate.

25-92           1816 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:16:43  Clrd-18:20:26
         Narrative:      

Operator provided a valid Florida license.  Warning issued.

25-95           1840 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:40:54  Clrd-18:47:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-97           1849 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:49:18  Clrd-18:51:10
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  36
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/28/2024  Thru: 01/04/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/10/2025

Warning for defective brake light.

25-98           1858 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:58:00  Clrd-19:29:10
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:03:44                 Arvd-19:08:32  Clrd-19:29:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has MV.  Report to follow.

25-101          2020 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:20:28  Clrd-20:26:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for defective passenger side headlight.

25-102          2033 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 836] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:33:41  Clrd-20:37:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-103          2045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:45:18  Clrd-20:52:46
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-104          2123 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-21:23:28  Clrd-21:28:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.
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25-105          2127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:27:44  Clrd-21:29:06
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended.  Different operator.  Warning   
issued.

25-106          2142 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-21:42:07  Clrd-21:48:23
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-107          2144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-21:44:36  Clrd-21:47:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop for failing to signal a lane change. Verbal warning   
issued.   

25-109          2202 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-22:02:00  Clrd-22:04:04
         Narrative:      

Officer out with occupied MV in above parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-110          2206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/03/2025 2212
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-22:06:02  Clrd-22:11:41
         Narrative:      

MV showing revoked for ins. Party provided proper paperwork.

25-111          2210 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:10:00  Clrd-22:12:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-112          2245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:45:45  Clrd-22:49:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-113          2254 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:54:52  Clrd-22:59:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-114          2256 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-22:56:00  Clrd-23:03:52
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:57:19                 Arvd-23:01:05  Clrd-23:03:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports operator yelling from vehicle. Second   
cruiser en route.    

         Narrative:      
Warning for no inspection sticker.   

25-115          2320 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:20:00  Clrd-23:25:48
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-23:21:17                 Arvd-23:21:19  Clrd-23:25:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out with occupied MV.
Party checks okay.

25-116          2327 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:27:00  Clrd-23:49:08
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-23:33:12                 Arvd-23:33:17  Clrd-23:41:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-117          2344 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/03/2025 2359
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:45:44                 Arvd-23:54:42  Clrd-23:59:08
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Front basement window.
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         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.

For Date: 01/04/2025  -  Saturday   

25-118          0107 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:07:44  Clrd-01:09:24
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-119          0109 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:10:08  Clrd-01:10:53
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-120          0112 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:12:21  Clrd-01:12:53
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-121          0115 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:15:49  Clrd-01:20:06
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-122          0121 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:21:47  Clrd-01:23:57
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-123          0132 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:32:16  Clrd-01:37:15
         Narrative:      

Building secure at this time.

25-125          0309 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-03:09:54  Clrd-03:10:20

25-126          0455 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:00:14                 Arvd-05:01:08  Clrd-05:05:30
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting small black vehicle came down his   
driveway then turned around and left quickly. Party does not   
wish to see officer but would like area checked.

         Narrative:      
Officer out checking area.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked area and could not locate any vehicle as   
described.

25-128          0758 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:07:11                 Arvd-08:07:12  Clrd-08:07:13
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore hospital.

25-129          0802 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/04/2025 0812
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:06:27                                Clrd-08:06:39
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:07:06                 Arvd-08:07:07  Clrd-08:11:57
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting erratic operator on rt24 south.   
Vehicle got off rt106 toward Easton. Officer dispatched to   
check area.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, unable to locate vehicle.   

25-130          0926 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:32:07                 Arvd-09:32:08  Clrd-11:35:21
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:32:11                 Arvd-09:32:12  Clrd-11:35:22
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:32:15                 Arvd-09:32:16  Clrd-11:35:23
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:35:59                 Arvd-09:36:01  Clrd-11:35:43
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting with town funeral.   

25-131          0948 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pickup LTC.   
LTC issued.   
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25-132          1046 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1061] BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:48:08                 Arvd-10:50:09  Clrd-10:57:25
         Narrative:      

e911 call for female party that just had a seizure.   

         Narrative:      
FD Dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-133          1207 MISSING PERSON REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1019] MADDISON WAY
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:32:29                 Arvd-13:32:32  Clrd-13:32:37
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:14:00                                Clrd-14:15:24
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:15:27  Enrt-14:15:49  Arvd-14:21:58  Clrd-14:30:53
         Narrative:      

Caller following up on previous call #25-99, stated that   
family is still unable to locate involved party.   
Family has called known associates and area hospitals in   
attempt to locate. Last seen by neighbor leaving the   
residence on 01/03/2025 between 09:00-11:00. The residence   
was also checked by family who stated it was extremely cold,   
pet was left alone, and cell phone was found in the   
residence.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle last seen on LPR 12/31/24 @ 08:21

         Narrative:      
Party entered as Missing Person & BOLO issued in NCIC.

         Narrative:      
C.P. updated.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. has made contact with involved party who has returned   
home.   

         Narrative:      
226 out to check on involved party.   

         Narrative:      
Party reports she spent the last couple of days at a   
friend's residence whose parent recently passed away. Party   
reports she forgot her phone and was unable to get in touch   
with her family. Party was apologetic and indicated she was   
okay at this time.   

         Narrative:      
NCIC Missing Person record cleared, BOLO cancelled.   

25-134          1241 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party with   
G.I. bleed.   
FD dispatched.   

25-135          1259 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
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       Vicinity of:    ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:23:58                 Arvd-13:32:15  Clrd-13:32:16
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report suspicious vehicle parked in the   
area for several hours. Party states vehicle is occupied by   
one female party with shade panels obscuring front   
windshield.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle no longer in the area.   

         Narrative:      
228 returned to check the area, vehicle located. Party is   
P.I. working in the area and was advised of check-in   
procedure going forward.   

25-138          1421 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-140          1502 MEDICAL EMERGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 721] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:07:13                 Arvd-15:07:19  Clrd-15:20:45
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:07:17                 Arvd-15:07:20  Clrd-15:36:33
         Narrative:      

e911 states male party has been in one of the booths for   
over 15mins, staff states party seems to be snoring and   
attempts to wake him have been unsuccessful.   

         Narrative:      
Involved party refused medical. Party waiting for ride. 226   
standing by.   

         Narrative:      
Party picked up by niece.   

25-142          1616 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:21:23  Enrt-16:30:23  Arvd-16:33:33  Clrd-16:37:22
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that he hit a cat which is now on the   
roadside.

         Narrative:      
226 checked surrounding area. Nothing showing.   

25-144          1701 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:04:39  Enrt-17:04:43  Arvd-17:07:43  Clrd-17:27:09
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-17:10:33                 Arvd-17:10:35  Clrd-17:10:48
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting that her passanger side   
window has been smashed in. Nothing appears to be missing   
from the vehicle. 226 dispatched to investigate scene.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with involved parties and witness. Report to   
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follow.

25-145          1858 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-18:59:49  Enrt-18:59:52  Arvd-19:00:14  Clrd-19:12:04
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:02:51  Enrt-19:02:53  Arvd-19:07:15  Clrd-19:12:03
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting possible 2 vehicle MVA. No PI   
reported. Brewster EMS on scene.   

         Narrative:      
229 and 226 assisted with paperwork exchange between   
parties. Both vehicles able to leave scene on own power.   
Report to follow.   

25-147          2017 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OT] ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a person walking down side of the   
road. Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-148          2211 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:12:54                 Arvd-22:12:56  Clrd-22:15:37
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:21:16  Enrt-22:21:19  Arvd-22:21:20  Clrd-22:27:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting they were at the scene of a   
prior MVA as a responding EMT and may have lost their wallet   
at the location.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked surrounding area. Nothing showing.   

25-149          2215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    KENNETH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:15:00  Clrd-22:21:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no front plate.

25-150          2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [OT] W CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:41:12                 Arvd-22:41:18  Clrd-22:48:50
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:41:17                 Arvd-22:41:19  Clrd-22:48:49
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:43:34                 Arvd-22:43:35  Clrd-22:48:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop for alleged wanted vehicle out of Quincy.

         Narrative:      
Quincy contacted. Requesting FIO for occupants and release   
of vehicle.   
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25-151          2309 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:09:40                 Arvd-23:09:41  Clrd-23:12:58
         Narrative:      

226 checking on suspicious vehicles.

         Narrative:      
All parties check out okay.

25-152          2319 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:19:11  Clrd-23:22:59
         Narrative:      

Operator rectifying registry issue.  Warning issued.

25-153          2328 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:28:00  Clrd-23:36:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for failure to stop at a stop sign.


